MEMO TO:

CCAPA Board of Directors

FROM:

Stefan/George Associates
SUBJECT:

Proposed Website Maintenance Guidelines 

DATE:

June 18, 2007

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​

Stefan/George Associates is proposing the following CCAPA Website Maintenance Guidelines to ensure the CCAPA website is continuously updated with current information.
CCAPA WEBSITE MAINTENANCE GUIDELINES

1. On a quarterly basis, Stefan/George staff will review CCAPA website pages identified on the attached matrix.

2. If a web page is found to have invalid or outdated information, staff will send an email to the responsible Board Member requesting that they update the webpage (see email format below) and let Stefan/George know when the update has been completed.
Sample Email Requesting Webpage Maintenance
During a review of the CCAPA website, we noticed that the (page name) webpage at (page link) contains data that is out-of-date or invalid.  The specific information that needs to be updated is as follows:


(description of information to be updated)

Please enter the correct information and let us know when the updates have been completed.   Please contact us should you have any questions or if you need assistance with updating your webpage.

Thanks,

(name)

Stefan/George Associates
